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Dear Michelle,
 
As the Program Director for the Master of Learning and Teaching I am
touching base to congratulate you on your work ethic.
 
Your Course Examiner  Lisa Ryan  has highlighted your excellent course
engagement outlining you are always prepared to give things a go,
while displaying a positive attitude in your interactions with other
students on study desk. You have all the makings of a wonderful
teacher. Upon completion of your studies, you are going to make such a
difference to so many young people’s lives. On behalf of USQ I wish you
all the very best with your studies.
 
Thank you for working so diligently and inspiring others in their learning
journey.
 
Well done Michelle.
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 

Dr Susan Carter
Program Director Master of Learning and Teaching (MoLT) | Senior Lecturer - Education
University of Southern Queensland
School of Education Faculty of Business, Education, Law and Arts
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